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Name of person 
asking question

Time 
and date 
question 
sent

Details of question

1 John Holliday 2:03 pm 
9/3/2018

As you are not doubt aware, despite considerable protests, FCC /Aura decided to close the 
squash courts at Mold.  Brymbo Squash Club are building new courts and offered to purchase, 
dismantle and  remove the glass back units from Mold. They never heard any more. It is now 
apparent that instead of salvaging this valuable asset, they were smashed and skipped. 
Bearing in mind that they cost £6000 each, this is a scandalous waste of £12000 when FCC 
are supposedly desperate for funds. 

In view of interest in making further use of court glass backs, why was this valuable resource 
smashed and thrown in a skip?


